
From: Meares, Donna
To: Devlin, Lotte <Lotte.Devlin@SCDMV.net>
CC: Adams, Marcia S <Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net>

Date: 3/3/2010 7:02:18 AM
Subject: FW: User Feedback

FYI

-----Original Message-----
From: IntranetAdmin@scdmv.net [mailto:IntranetAdmin@scdmv.net]
Sent: Tuesday, March 02, 2010 4:17 PM
To: Meares, Donna
Subject: User Feedback

The following comments were received through the Intranet feedback form:

Comment Type:                Suggestion
Name:                                Paulette Bing
Office:                        Aiken
Email:                        paulette.bing@scdmv.net
Phone:                        8036417752
Fax:                                8036417654

Comments:
During the times that I check paperwork do to the manager or asst. mgr is out, I discovered most of the paperwork that the 
customers turn in when they purchased a vehicle has no money amount or gift.  I think the DMV can take in more money if 
the DMV go back to notarization.  It will also cut down on forgery as well.
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